
ELAA Road Safety Education  
FREE Professional Learning Session 
Thursday, March 18 2021 
Time 5pm to 6.30pm 

ELAA through our partnership with the 
Department of Transport delivering the 
Starting Out Safely program is pleased to 
announce that Karen Glancy will be 
delivering a professional learning session at 

St Catherine’s Moorabbin, 

14-28 Fletcher St, Moorabbin

Why educators should participate in the Starting 
Out Safely professional development.   

To be effective, road safety education must be 
evidence based, and match the child’s stage of 
development and level of independence as a road user. 
As children develop these skills, they become safe and 
active participants in their communities, now and into 
the future.  

Road trauma continues to be one of the leading causes 
of death among young Australians. Therefore, it is 
important that educators act purposefully to help 
children learn about their own safety and the safety of 
others on the roads.  

In this session we will share practical strategies to 
support young children’s learning about road safety, 
based on the latest evidence-based research. 

The fully funded session will identify how road safety 
education links to the EYLF, the National Quality 
Standard and the National Practices for Early Childhood 
Road Safety Education. 

Places are limited:
Date: Thursday 18 March 2021 

Time: 5.00pm – 6.30pm 

(Tea and coffee available from 4.30pm) 
Please register here:  Subject line:            
RSE PD March 18 to:  rse@elaa.org.au
Your name, service,qualification & email

APST Links: 1.2, 2.1, 3.2, 4.1, 5.1, 5.2, 6.2, 6.3, 7.4  
Funded kindergartens whose bachelor and diploma 
educators complete this session are eligible to apply 
for the ThingleToodle education session.  

We also ask that you provide a copy of your road 
safety education policy when you register for this 
session.  

It is recommended that bachelor and diploma 
educators complete this PD every three years.  

Foundation to year 2 teachers are welcome to 
participate in this session. 

For more information, please email rse@elaa.org.au 




